
Dear Sir or Madam
I am writing to encourage you to invest in renewable energy sources that will 
not contribute to global warming.
Many Australians rely on tank water for all their needs, and in the Northern 
Rivers region we have experienced the disruption of the normal monsoon cycle, 
leading to drought in previously drought-unaffected regions.
Please also consider the devastating climate change effects of Coal Seam Gas 
mining, one of the least sustainable energy sources.
Regards
Catherine Smith

Catherine Smith




